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STATE OF WASHINGTON
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board
Project Review Committee

May 26, 2023

Todd Hall, Director
Capital Projects
Northshore School District
3330 Monte Villa Parkway
Bothell, Washington 98021

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Addendum Approval

Dear Director Hall:

The Project Review Committee has determined that your request for a project addendum to
utilize the alternative subcontractor selection process outlined in RCW 39.10.385 has met the
criteria approval.

Northshore School District is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative subcontractor
selection process for EC/CM & MC/CM on the Inglemoor High School Phase 1 Replacement
Project which was originally approved on January 27, 2023.

Congratulations on obtaining alternative subcontractor selection approval and we wish you
successful completion of your project.

Sincerely,

—

Kyle Twohig, Vi
Project Review Committee

ce: Jeff Jurgensen, Chair
PRC Master Project File



